
 

 

PRESENTATION DAY AWARD CEREMONIES 2020 
VIRTUAL PRESENTATIONS 

 
Dear parents/caregivers, 
 
Due to the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic, our Presentation Day award ceremonies will look very different this 
year as we are limited with respect to the number of people who can be in the hall. 
 
Therefore, this year we will be allowing up to 500 people (parents, family members, etc) to access each 
presentation online - via Zoom. This is even better than the way we used to hold this event as parents can 
watch it at work and those who normally can’t travel to it will be able to see it online. 
 
The ceremonies will be held at the following times on ​Monday December 14​: 
 
Kindergarten - 9.15am - 9.45am 
 
Years 1 and 2 - 10.00am -10.30am 
 
Years 3 and 4 - 10.30am -11.00am 
 
Years 5 and 6 - 1.10am - 2.00pm 
 
Please note that starting times are approximate only, but they will not start earlier than the time listed. 
 
Parents whose child is receiving an award (class, sport, attendance, etc) or acknowledgement (SRC, House 
Captain/Vice Captain, Playground Pals, etc) at this year’s ceremony will be sent a letter via Australia Post. All 
Kindergarten parents will be sent a note with the Zoom link. 
 
As there is a limit of 500 people who can attend each Zoom presentation, we ask that you please limit the 
number of people with whom you share this link to enable as many parents as possible to see their child 
receive their award. 
 
Each Zoom presentation will be recorded and will be available for multiple viewings following the event. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support throughout a very challenging year. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr D Meaney Miss K Rox 
Principal Deputy Principal 
November 26, 2020 

Safe Respectful Learners 
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